
 
 
 
 

Subject: Message #194: G.U.I.D.E. For Life Week 
Date: March 5, 2021 
To: ccss@list.state.ar.us 
From: Arkansas Department of Education Division of Elementary and Secondary 
Education Curriculum Support Unit 

 
Dear Arkansas Educators,  
 
 
Governor Asa Hutchinson has designated March 15 - 19 as G.U.I.D.E. for Life Week in the state of 
Arkansas, and the Division of Elementary and Secondary Education (DESE) is encouraging schools 
to celebrate with daily activities. DESE has developed a number of sample activities and resources to 
help schools plan their celebrations and support the personal competency standards in the G.U.I.D.E. 
for Life. 
 
Sample activities for daily celebrations  
 
I just wanted you to be among the first to know and hope that you will actively promote celebrating 
G.U.I.D.E. for Life in your respective schools.  Be sure and tag us on your social media posts so that 
we can recognize all the amazing things you are doing! I hope this will be a fun way for your school to 
support your students as you “MARCH” into Spring Break! 
 
Thank you for all that you do for Arkansas Students! 
 
Best, 
 
Susan Jobe 

Please share this information with others that might be interested. Thank you for serving the students of 
Arkansas. 

 
 To be added to the DESE Educator ListServ please send your name, e-mail address, and district name to 
ADE.CandI@arkansas.gov. 
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